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Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3115 

 
Public Workshop Scheduled July 17, 2023, Regarding Needs 
Assessment for Nevada’s Aged, Blind and Disabled (ABD) Population 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) invites providers to attend a stakeholder engagement 
session related to the Aged, Blind and Disabled population scheduled for 1 p.m. Pacific Time July 17, 2023.  Please 
see the attached Public Notice agenda for attendance instructions.  The meeting agenda and project overview are 
posted on the DHCFP Public Notices webpage:  https://dhcfp.nv.gov/Public/AdminSupport/PublicNotices/ 

The DHCFP is bringing together Nevada's key stakeholders to gather information for Nevada Medicaid’s needs 
assessment on the current health service delivery models for Nevada’s aged, blind and disabled (ABD) population.  
The needs assessment is being conducted by Health Management Associates (HMA) who will assist the Division in 
research and facilitation of focus groups regarding considerations for home and community based valued-based 
purchasing, Program of All-Inclusive Care for the Elderly (PACE) models, and managed long-term services and 
supports.  The information gathered will assist the State in future decisions to improve the health service delivery 
models for Nevada’s ABD population. 
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